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Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Book your child’s place in our Reception Class for September 2024 

 

Your child has just started coming to nursery and we hope they are enjoying it. Now is the time to book their 

place to join our Reception class in September 2024. You will need to book a place for your child to attend. 

Our Reception, like our nursery, was seen as among the very best by Ofsted. You must apply because your 

child will not automatically be given one.  

 

To get a place you will need to apply online. Please go to the website 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions  

 

Book your child’s place as soon as possible. The deadline is 15th January 2024. If you want help filling in the 

online or, please email, ring or come to the office.   

 

Best wishes 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Headteacher 
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